
 
 

 

Eni CEO Paolo Scaroni met with Tunisian Prime Minister Ali Laareyedh  

 

San Donato Milanese (Milan), 19 April 2013 – The Prime Minister of the Government of 

the Republic of Tunisia, Ali Laareyedh, the Tunisian Minister of Industry, Mehdi Jomaa, 

and Eni’s CEO, Paolo Scaroni, met today in Tunis for an exchange of ideas aiming to take 

all necessary and appropriate measures to ensure the efficiency and safety of the 

Transmed gas pipeline that crosses Tunisia for 300 kilometres and reaches Mazara del 

Vallo in Italy.  

 

During the long meeting, which was held in an atmosphere of cordiality, they analyzed the 

current supplies and consumptions of gas situation in Tunisia, North Africa and Italy, as 

well as Eni's upstream activities in the country. 
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